
 

   

145 McDermot Ave. 
Winnipeg, MB 
R3B 0R9 
 
December 12, 2008 
 
Alistair McDonald 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938, 5102 – 50th Ave. 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Re: EA 0809-0002 IR - 04 
 
Dear Mr McDonald, 
 
I am writing in response to your information request of November 26, 2008.  
Information Request number four requested documents potentially relevant to 
the determination of the scope of development by the Mackenzie Valley 
Environmental Impact Review Board.  Most documents held by Parks Canada 
that may be relevant to this information request are also held by Indian and 
Northern Affairs Canada.  It is our understanding that Indian and Northern 
Affairs Canada will be submitting these documents.  One additional document 
may be useful to your deliberations (Rescan Environmental Services Ltd. 1994. 
"Prairie Creek Project: Project Description Report." Document prepared for San 
Andreas Resource Corporation.  December 1994. Vancouver, Canada.)  We are 
sending a hard copy of this document to you.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at katherine.cumming@pc.gc.ca or 
(204) 984-1929. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katherine Cumming 
Environmental Assessment Scientist 

 
 




